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April 29, 2005

To Representative Vukmir:

I have drafted this amendment for you at the request of Dick Sweet of the Legislative
Council.  It replaces LRBa0528/1, previously drafted for your office.

Debora A. Kennedy
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−0137
E−mail:  debora.kennedy@legis.state.wi.us


